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Dear Sir/Madam,                                                                                             20.01.12 
 
Sub: Invitation to NCETME-3rd Edition-Reg. 
 
 It is our pleasure to inform you that Department of Mechanical Engineering of 
this college is organizing a “National Conference on Emerging Trends in Mechanical 
Engineering” NCETME-3rd Edition, at SNS College of Technology, Coimbatore, 
on 1st March 2012. The Brochure providing the outline of the conference is enclosed here 
with. 
 
The objectives of this conference are: 
 

• To bring academicians, researchers, M.E, M.Tech and Ph.D scholars, 
scientists and industrial experts on common platform to share their 
experience, expertise and knowledge with each other. 

• To instill interest among the younger generations to do research in the 
areas of requirements of the industries. 

• To find solutions to the problems that is faced by the industries. 
• To enhance the industry-institute interaction. 

 
               We solicit your participation and further request you to kindly inform your 
faculty members, PG Students and encourage them to participate. Your participation will 
certainly encourage us to do better in the field of Mechanical Engineering. 
 
 
                                         Thanking You. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Dr. P.Tamilselvam, 
Professor & Head, 
Convener, NCETME-3rd Edition, 
Department of Mechanical Engineering. 

 


